
 

 

PREA comparison 2019, 2020, and 2021 

At the conclusion of each consecutive calendar year between 2019 and 2021, the Survey of Sexual 

Victimization was completed with aggregated data collection. The results of the finding for each 

calendar year will be explained along with what policy, procedural or funding changes were made to 

address issues that may have contributed to these allegations and the actions of those involved.  

In 2019, there were zero (0) reports of nonconsensual sexual acts, abusive sexual contact, and sexual 

harassment made. Nor were 3rd party allegations made. Meaning that it is believed that no PREA 

boundary had been crossed and zero investigations were conducted.   

In 2020, there were zero (0) reports of nonconsensual sexual acts, abusive sexual contact, and sexual 

harassment made. Nor were 3rd party allegations made. Meaning that it is believed that no PREA 

boundary had been crossed and zero investigations were conducted.  Through grant funding two ipads 

were purchased to provide for virtual courts, virtual visitation, and virtual service provider appointment 

resulting in a reduction of searches being conducted on youth.    

In 2021, there were zero (0) reports of nonconsensual sexual acts, abusive sexual contact, and sexual 

harassment made. Nor were 3rd party allegations made. Meaning that it is believed that no PREA 

boundary had been crossed and zero investigations were conducted.   

All staff are required to complete some sort of PREA/Sexual Harassment/Boundary training annually as 

well as mandatory full PREA training. Team meetings about PREA implementation and policies have 

been conducted. It should be noted that the agency reserves the right to redact material from the 

reports based on the nature of the publication that would present a clear and specific threat to the 

safety and security of the facility. 


